From: Feiereisen, Ronny [

Sent: 03 March 2019 15:38
To: Planning

I
Subject: 2019/1286/T - Dead Large Tree - 72 Fitzjohns Avenue
Dear All,

we have a dead large tree in our front garden that is close to the street of Fitzjohns Avenue.

We are of the belief that the tree may cause harm to the public and thus need to be taken down.
Can you please let us know the required steps we need to take to approach the situation?

Your advice is much appreciated. | can be reached on ||| | IR

Many thanks
Ronny Feiereisen

Ronny Feiereisen
Managing Partner
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